



Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:



Friday 4th April 2025



Class Challenge in our OAA PE! We got the hoop around whilst holding hands!











Headteacher's Awards:

Zak - For brilliant explaining and comforting a friend when he accidently knocked over their model.

George - For fantastic writing in English.

School Rule Award: Kind

Max - For playing his chime bar quietly when a friend said it was too loud.

Learning Notes:

- o In English this week we have worked on a Linked Book relating to our animals topic.
- o For Maths we have evaluated our Money work and completed Easter activities.
- o In Topic we have looked at animals and their needs, showing creatively what we know!
- o In PE we have been outside doing Adventurous Activity objectives in the sun!
- o In Music we used multiple Chime Bars to play Twinkle Twinkle Little Star.
- o For our PSD we have thought about 'family' and what that means to us.
- o In Computing we have completed end of term assessments.

Class Messages:

- We have sent home all PE and Forest School kits please can they be returned as soon as we are back.
- It's inset on Tuesday 22nd April see you on Wednesday!











Have a fabulous Easter holiday, from Oak Class adults!